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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2014 2:30 PM
To: 'Robert.Webster@ddbo.com'
Cc: 'Maxwell, Chris'; 'ABassak@manatt.com'; 'eva.hey@stantec.com'
Subject: RO167 Bohannon Development Property; Extension Request

All, 
Eva, thanks for the phone call to remind me of this request.  Please use this email to document ACEH concurrence with 
the requested extension.  As reported in the recent groundwater monitoring report, and in today’s voice mail, site work 
will begin tomorrow, and will require approximately 45 days to complete.  An 8-week extension request appears 
appropriate in order to allow time to generate and review the resulting report.  I’ll update Geotracker shortly. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


